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June 2, 1969 

Mr. Harold We 
Coo c'br ?rasa 

4,e 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your letter of May 29th. I spoke 
to Stephen Gross. SAGA'S lawyer, who indicated to me 
that he was in communication with your representative and 
was hopeful of resolving the matter shortly. 

I will phone him again next week. In the 
meanttme, please let me know if there 13 anything further 
t,at 7 can do. 

Cordially, 

DELL PUB 
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